
Announcements 

October 27 & 28 

5 p.m. Mass: 

LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• All Souls Day is this week. We will be celebrating this day as a parish 

with our annual Mass of Remembrance in which we pray in a special 

way for all our parishioners who died over the last year. You are 

invited as well to join a candle procession in honor of a loved one 

who has passed away. The Mass is this Friday at 7:00pm. 

 

• There will be flu shots available at next week's health fair (Sunday, 

November 4th) following all masses. Walgreen's accepts most all 

insurance carriers. 

 

• Registrations for Thanksgiving and Christmas Food Baskets will be 

taking place tomorrow between 11:30 am and 12:30 pm in the 

Gathering Space. 

 

• The annual Vianney Visit provides men, ages 16-24, the opportunity 

to take a closer look at the priesthood by experiencing a few days in 

the life of a seminarian at St. John Vianney College Seminary in St. 

Paul, MN. Join Father Stephen, associate director of vocations, for 

the 2018 trip Nov. 15 - 17 (Thursday through Saturday). Contact Fr. 

Kyle or the parish office for more details.  

 

WITNESS TALKS:  N/A 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT BY PRIEST:  This is the final weekend that CSA gifts 

will be matched by our anonymous donor.  We still need to raise around 

$2500 to finish this campaign completely.   



 

8:30 Mass: 

LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• All Souls Day is this week. We will be celebrating this day as a parish 

with our annual Mass of Remembrance in which we pray in a special 

way for all our parishioners who died over the last year. You are 

invited as well to join a candle procession in honor of a loved one 

who has passed away. The Mass is this Friday at 7:00pm. 

 

• There will be flu shots available at next week's health fair (Sunday, 

November 4th) following all masses. Walgreen's accepts most all 

insurance carriers. 

 

• Registrations for Thanksgiving and Christmas Food Baskets will be 

taking place today between 11:30 am and 12:30 pm in the Gathering 

Space. 

 

• The annual Vianney Visit provides men, ages 16-24, the opportunity 

to take a closer look at the priesthood by experiencing a few days in 

the life of a seminarian at St. John Vianney College Seminary in St. 

Paul, MN. Join Father Stephen, associate director of vocations, for 

the 2018 trip Nov. 15 - 17 (Thursday through Saturday). Contact Fr. 

Kyle or the parish office for more details.  

 

WITNESS TALKS:  N/A 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT BY PRIEST:  This is the final weekend that CSA gifts 

will be matched by our anonymous donor.  We still need to raise around 

$2500 to finish this campaign completely.   

 



 

10:30 Mass: 

• All Souls Day is this week. We will be celebrating this day as a parish 

with our annual Mass of Remembrance in which we pray in a special 

way for all our parishioners who died over the last year. You are 

invited as well to join a candle procession in honor of a loved one 

who has passed away. The Mass is this Friday at 7:00pm. 

 

• There will be flu shots available at next week's health fair (Sunday, 

November 4th) following all masses. Walgreen's accepts most all 

insurance carriers. 

 

• Registrations for Thanksgiving and Christmas Food Baskets will be 

taking place today between 11:30 am and 12:30 pm in the gathering 

space. 

 

• The annual Vianney Visit provides men, ages 16-24, the opportunity 

to take a closer look at the priesthood by experiencing a few days in 

the life of a seminarian at St. John Vianney College Seminary in St. 

Paul, MN. Join Father Stephen, associate director of vocations, for 

the 2018 trip Nov. 15 - 17 (Thursday through Saturday). Contact Fr. 

Kyle or the parish office for more details.  

 

WITNESS TALKS:  N/A 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT BY PRIEST:  This is the final weekend that CSA gifts 

will be matched by our anonymous donor.  We still need to raise around 

$2500 to finish this campaign completely.   

 

  



Annuncios 

El 28 de octubre 

 

12:30 Misa: 

ANUNCIOS DE LECTOR: 

• El Dia de Todos Almas es esta semana.  Celebraremos este día con 

nuestra Misa de Recuerdo.  Ofreceremos peticiones para nuestros 

difuntos durante este año.  Todos son invitados también van a 

procesar con velas en honor de sus amados difuntos.  La misa es 

este viernes a las 7 de la tarde. 

 

• Las inyecciones de gripe estarán disponibles el próximo domingo en 

la feria de salud después de todas las misas el 4 de noviembre. 

  

• Se pueden registrar hoy para recibir Canastas de Acción de Gracias 

y Navidad después de esta misa. 

 

• Cada año se organiza una visita para hombres entre las edades de 

16 y 24 a participar en la vida de los seminarios de St. John Vianney 

College en St. Paul, MI.  Es una buena oportunidad de explorar la 

posibilidad de ser un sacerdote.  Este año el Padre Stephen, Director 

Asociado, quiere recibirles para los datos 15 a 17 de noviembre 

(jueves a sábado).  Hable con el Padre Kyle o vaya a la oficina de la 

parroquia para aprender más. 

TESTIMONIO: (no hay) 

ANUNCIOS DE SACREDOTE: Este es el fin de semana final que los 

regalos de CSA serán emparejados por nuestro donante anónimo. Todavía 

tenemos que recaudar alrededor de $2500 para terminar esta campaña 

completamente.  

 


